

August 2020

pittmeadows.ca







There are no Council Meetings scheduled for August. Meetings will resume in September. For more information, visit pittmeadows.ca/councilmeetings.



Pitt Meadows Art Gallery is proud to host the Vicuña Art Studio with the exhibit 'Together We Art.' While PMAG is currently closed, more than 90 pieces of paintings, drawings, illustrations and pottery can be viewed virtually. Vicuña knows art is a powerful tool to bring the community together. View the exhibition online until September 6 at pittmeadows.ca/virtualgallery.

Fire Hall Demolition Starting



Demolition of the old Fire Hall began in late July and will be ongoing for six weeks between the hours of 7am and 5pm. Measures are in place to help mitigate dust, debris, noise, and disruption to traffic in the area. Pitt Meadows Fire & Rescue Services has been relocated to a temporary fire hall at Pitt Meadows Regional Airport during construction, which is expected to begin later this fall. For more information, visit pittmeadows.ca/newfirehall.

Go Green



Environmental Survey - Open Until August 31

We need your help to develop an Environmental Inventory and Management Strategy that assess the City's natural assets and identifies supportive management strategies. Let us know what's important to you at haveyoursaypittmeadows.ca.

What's On?

All events have been cancelled until further notice.



Visit pittmeadows.ca/covid19

Council this Month

North Lougheed Study Area Land Use Plan Moves Ahead

Council has endorsed the revised North Lougheed Study Area (NLSA) Plan as a guide for the creation of a cohesive mixed-use community development on the north side of Lougheed Highway. The City will now apply for an amendment to Metro Vancouver's Regional Growth Strategy to accommodate the new land use plan and update the Official Community Plan (OCP). Learn more at pittmeadows.ca/nlsa.

Reopening Select Facilities

The City has reopened its sports fields, arena and BMX track to organized sports groups for summer rentals with new protocols in place to protect public health. Other City facilities are undergoing risk assessments and will likely not be reopening until September at the earliest. For updates, visit pittmeadows.ca/covid19.

Adoption of the Official Community Plan

After over two years of extensive engagement to draft the new Official Community Plan (OCP), the project is moving into the final adoption phase. The first reading of the new OCP took place on July 21 and a public hearing will take place in the fall, where everyone who wishes to speak will be heard by Council prior to their final decision. The City would like to thank the community for their input throughout this project. Learn more at pittmeadows.ca/ocp.